
 

   

 

                         01.08.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
  

    I am pleased to share that Centravis continues to operate at full capacity across all production 
facilities. With stable access to electricity, water, and key infrastructure, our manufacturing 
remains uninterrupted, and we are fulfilling all deliveries on schedule. Ensuring smooth 
operations and reliable performance is a priority we remain deeply committed to. 

     As part of our ongoing focus on transparency and strong, long-term partnerships, we are 
happy to provide recent Bureau Veritas audit summaries, behind-the-scenes views of our 
production processes, or arrange remote audits upon request. We believe trust is earned 
through open communication and mutual accountability. 

     Thank you for your continued confidence in Centravis. 

 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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